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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011

FROM:
LIZZ NYAKEYO  

TO:

SPONSOR MARGARET

Dear Margaret,

RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 

Happy New Year! Your foster daughter who is polite and shy watns to wish you happy new year 2011. 

First I Mama Lucy want to thank you because of choosing Lizzy who is an orphan. Lizzy is living with her old grandma, who cannot manage to support a beautiful girl Lizzy. She is a good girl who wants to learn more, she is good on colouring pictures, I will send her pictures. 

Lizz was happy when I told her you have a new friend Margaret who is going to support you. When I bought Lizzy’s Christmas dress, she was very pleased and showed it to other friends, that she has a new dress. Lizz enjoyed her Christmas dinner and invited her two friends who enjoyed Christmas at Little Bees Centre. She has been well health wise. 

I used her DAP money to buy her new school uniform and crayons. 

Thank you Margaret for sponsoring Lizz.

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

